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I do not support HB2004 or the upcoming bill SB506. No Ranked-Choice Voting 

System in Oregon! It does not support the fair voting system and is overly 

complicated. It is expensive and will only add to our taxes. By the way we are already 

the 2nd highest taxed state in the nation. Please vote No on HB2004 or SB506! 


